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Roberta DiMezza

From: Zachary Naiman <znaiman@adoptionri.org>
Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 12:26 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: In Support of H5672

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear House Judiciary, 
My name is Zach Naiman and I work at Adoption Rhode Island and live in Barrington.  This bill would have an 
incredibly positive impact on many of the clients that I work with and is so important to improving our 
communities.  Giving our folks a chance to have access to their siblings, to create, strengthen or reestablish 
their relationships means so much in helping them know they are not alone through some of the hardest 
experiences of their lives.  It seems like such a little ask, but it would mean the world to so many 
people.  Please take in all the lives that this will affect and pass this bill.  Thank you for your time and 
consideration. 
Sincerely, 
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